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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We are holding a Halloween Disco for pupils of The Avenue Primary School on Friday 25 
October in the Dining Hall. Tickets are £1.00 and must be purchased in advance by 
completing the slip below and returning it to the school office, with payment, in an 
envelope marked “Halloween Disco” and your child’s name as soon as possible.  
 
The children are invited to attend at the following time:  
Y3, Y4, Y5, and Y6    5.15p.m.  – 6.15p.m. 
(Children should not arrive before 5.15p.m.) 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ACCESS IS ONLY BY THE AVENUE ENTRANCE! 
 
Please take care when dropping off and collecting to ensure the safety of all children. 
All children attending must be collected by an adult who is known to the school, unless 
they have permission to walk home. 
 
The Disco will include a smoke machine and flashing lights. 
 
There will be a tuck shop so children can bring some money, however no electronic 
equipment, e.g. mobile phones, MP3 players etc. should not be brought to the event. We 
cannot accept responsibility for loss of money or loss or damage to valuable items. 
 
 

Halloween Disco Friday 25 October 
 

Child's Name_______________________  Class______________________ 
 
My child would like to attend the school disco and I enclose £1.00 for their ticket. 
 
In the event of an emergency please contact ________________________________  

 

on the following Telephone Number_________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/ Guardian________________________________ 

 

My child will want a hot dog on the night                My child will be picked up 
My child will want a burger on the night                  My child can walk home 
            Please tick if appropriate  


